
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 4:51 PM 

To: Planning Directorate Mailbox <planning.directorate@gov.wales> 

Subject: 100/2024 Call in request for Ceredigion 

 

Anwyl Planning.  

 

Please call in a decision the Ceredigion planning committee appear to be supporting 
against officer recommendation for a multinational supermarket outside of the town 
centre in Lampeter - which will kill the town centre. It's A211186. It's just gone to cooling 
off - for August.  

 

Thank you. 


